
I believe that the good outweighs the bad for the county and that allowing for 5-10% 

of land to be used for cultivation should be passed. Considering how diverse the 

industry has become and is continuing to grow, I find it to be the right move. It will 

create a job market for those seeking legitimate employment and a way for employers 

to further legitimize their businesses. I understand water is on, not only farmers' 

minds, but on everyone's. It is absolutely imperative to respect the ebb and flow of 

what nature allows and create restrictions or regulations to mirror the changes that 

occur over time.  
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